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22 January 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian
Year 12 Assessments

| am writing to you regarding your son/daughter’s forthcoming Year 12 Assessments, which
are to be held from Monday 3 February 2020 until Thursday 6 February 2020. These
assessments will predominately focus on work that the students have studied in the autumn
term and will be sat during lesson time. Students are still expected in school during this week.
If a student is more than two grades below their FFT target grade they will be required to resit
their Assessment on Tuesday 10 March 2020.

Year 12 results will be published on 3 March 2020 and students will be able to access them on
the student App after this date. Parents will be able to access them on SIMS Parent/Parent

App.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Finally | wish your son/daughter every success with their Assessments.
Yours sincerely

b A e

Miss A Cheshire
Head of Sixth Form




